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Making Steel for our Customers while maintaining environmental integrity 

Being Environmental Stewards in the Communities of which we live and work. 

January 2023 

 

Dear Nucor Customer: 

 

 

 

Re: SDS Supplier Notification for  

EPCRA and OSHA regulations 

  

 

 

Please be advised that pursuant to Section 313 of the Emergency Planning and 

Community Right-to-Know Act (EPCRA) we are providing you with notification that our 

products may contain reportable chemicals listed under EPCRA Section 313.  The 

enclosed SDS lists each of the reportable chemicals that may be contained in the products 

available to you.   

 

This SDS is also being provided to you to meet requirements of the Occupational Safety 

and Health Administration’s (OSHA) Hazard Communication Standard (29 CFR 

1910.1200) which requires manufacturers to supply their customers with SDS’s for certain 

products.  The SDS contains vital information relative to the product’s safe handling.  

Please ensure that all persons handling this product have ready access to the information 

contained in this SDS and are familiar with its contents. 

 

If you are unsure whether you are subject to the reporting requirements of EPCRA Section 

313, or need more information, call EPA’s EPCRA department.  Please note that if you 

process, repackage or otherwise redistribute this product to industrial customers, a notice 

similar to this one, must be sent to those customers.  

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Kylee Clanton,  

EHS Department Manager 

Nucor-Yamato Steel  

mailto:thodge@nucor-yamato.com

